

October 25, 2023

President Harriet Nembhard Office of the President Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Boulevard Claremont, CA, 91711

Dear President Nembhard:

On behalf of the University of Maryland, I offer you my heartiest congratulations on your forthcoming inauguration as the 6th President of Harvey Mudd College. I wish you a long and successful tenure.

As you embark on your special mission to serve the needs of higher education, please know that you have our cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

Darryll J. Pines

President

Glenn L. Martin Professor of Aerospace Engineering